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RE: Are you coming to DC? 

From: Dave Petraeus david.h.petraeus@afghan.swa.army .mil 

To: Hillary Clinton HDR22@clintonemail.com 

Subject: RE: Are you coming to DC? 

No plans to head back any time soon, Madame Secreta ry. But will work to 
schedule a call. I'm not quite as alarmed as I think Karl is (we're 
working very closely/well together, by the way); however, this has not 
been an easy period, needless to say. Good luck with your Mid East 
endeavor. All best· Dave 

·····Original Message····· 
From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemail.com ] 
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 4:33 PM 
To: Petraeus, David H GEN US ARMY COMISAF 
Subject: Are you coming to DC? 

Dear Dave, 

I'm concerned by recent developments and want to discuss w you. I 
heard you would be in US soon and hoped we might find time for a visit. 
I will be in DC on Sunday and then leave for the Middle East Mon·Thurs 
and back on Friday so I will missl I If a visit 
doesn't work, I'd like to schedule a secure call. 

Pis let me know what might work for you. All the best, Hillary 
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